
 

NEWS RELEASE 

Fireswirl Technologies Henry Au Resigns as CEO 

May 23, 2019 - Vancouver, B.C. – Fireswirl Technologies Inc. (TSXV: FSW) (the “Company”) 
announces that Henry Au has resigned as Chief Executive Officer of the Company. To fill the vacancy, 
Mr. Rana Vig has been appointed as the new Chief Executive Officer. 

The Company thanks Mr. Au for his service and wishes him well in his future endeavors. 

On behalf of the Board,  
Fireswirl Technologies Inc. 
Rana Vig, Director & CEO 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


